Department of Geography and Planning
Faculty of Environmental Science
University of Jos,
Nigeria.
29th April, 2024.

The Medical Director,
University College Hospital,
P.M.B. 5116,
Ibadan,
Oyo State.
Dear Sir/Ma,
REFERENCE/RECOMMENDATION LETTER IN RESPECT OF “EMMANUEL IFEOLUWA OYIZA.”
I write to recommend Emmanuel Ifeoluwa Oyiza, who applied for a one-year Nursing Internship position at the University College.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have known Emmanuel Ifeoluwa Oyiza for more than 13 years, dating from her secondary school days, and she has proven to be very hardworking with good academic standing while undergoing her undergraduate studies. Her performance in the undergraduate course is very outstanding and worthwhile.
Her leadership role among the students is excellent, with a high level of interpersonal relationships. She has good written and oral communication skills in the English language and high proficiency in the use of information technology.
Miss Ifeoluwa would be a tremendous asset to the College, and I so recommend her without reservation. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
																						Sincerely,
								Ibimode Akinwumi Augustine.
								      ibimodea@unijos.edu.ng
									+2348066240116
